
Hello Mr. Fisher and Ms. Green  
 
I am writing to you formally asking for an amendment for the BY-LAW NO. 2021-132  
 
As you are aware we are a hands-on builder and our sweat equity in the project is imperative to our 
financial obligations. 
 
We are asking for permission to work on Sunday’s from 8am as opposed to 10am  
 
START DATE OF NOVEMBER 7TH 2021 as we want to respect the Halloween weekend and wouldn’t 
jeopardize any safety for the community through FEBRUARY 27TH 2022  
 
REASPONS  

1. Weather is the most crucial challenge we face during this time of year.  I.e.   If it were to rain on 
Monday and Tuesday during the week …..we would need to recuperate these lost days on 
Saturday and Sunday if the weather is dry and sunny.  

2. Our project for phase 3 has many challenges due to the COVID-19 PANDEMIC ……a few 
challenges are….plastic material and resins …i.e.  Sewer and water main pipes and connectors, 
manufacturing delays in catch basins and manholes….etc.  

3. We will not work a stat holiday and we will be respectful of neighbors and neighborhood during 
the Sunday working hours.  

 
We are trying to get our site servicing in during the winter months in order to be ahead of schedule for 
the summer months to come.  
 
We understand that these 2 hours earlier don’t seam to be a huge number to everyone else…but to us it 
will be crucial hours of operation. We hope you can understand why we are requesting these extra 2 
hours and look forward to any questions or concerns you may have.  
 
 

 
Yours in Construction, 

Vittorio De Palma  

 

 
Cell: 416-991-1037 

 
 


